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We will once again be using the arbiter software to schedule refs this season. 
Heather Verhoeve has offered to continue managing the software program. Heather 
will be scheduling league games only for A/AA, any exhibition games and U12 
games your local referee in chief is responsible to find refs.  They can still contact 
me for assistance in finding the appropriate people if they need help. Scheduling of 
B and C refs will also be done by local RICs. 
 
This is not a rules change year therefore coaches are not required to attend a rules 
clinic. However if any association would like a rules clinics for parents, coaches or 
players send me an email and I can arrange for an instructor to come to you for the 
clinic.   
 
We are hosting three clinics for new referees and three clinics for referees wishing 
to move up in rank.  Associations should be encouraging their existing refs to take 
these clinics as we continue to work on developing our refs to a higher level of 
caliber.  Ringette Canada is proposing separating the level 2 and 3 clinic so if a 
referee gets their clinic now it will avoid them having to go to an extra clinic. 
 
Here are a list of clinics being offered in the Western Region: 
 
All clinics run from 9:00am to 5:00pm 
 
Level 1 Clinic (must be 14 years of age) 
 
Sept 23rd Owen Sound Level 1 Regional Recreation Centre 
Owen Sound YMCA 

(Victoria Park) 

10th St. E & 8th Ave. E 

Owen Sound, ON N4K3M6 
 
Oct 6th Waterloo Level 1  Columbia Lake Health Club Boardroom 
 
Oct 20th London Level 1  North London Optimist Community Centre 

 
 
Level 2/3 Clinic (must be 16 years of age with two years of referee experience) 
 
Sept 22nd Guelph Level 2/3 WERC Community Room #2 
 
Oct 14th Waterloo Level 2/3  Columbia Lake Health Club Boardroom 
 
Nov 17th London Level 2/3  North London Optimist Community Centre 

http://www.regionalreccentre.ca/

